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Rep. Billings Statement: Thanks Mayor Tim Kabat for his Service 

 
La Crosse, Wis – Today, Rep. Jill Billings (D-La Crosse) released the following statement in regards to 

La Crosse Mayor Tim Kabat’s decision to not seek a third term. 

 

“Mayor Kabat has always had the best interests of the city and constituents at the forefront of his efforts, 

and I have enjoyed collaborating with him over the past seven years, said Rep. Jill Billings. “He was a 

strong advocate for the city, working with my office to bolster state funding or initiatives that would 

benefit the citizens of La Crosse. He was always available to talk, listen and be a voice for the city. I 

thank him for his service and wish him the best in the future.” 

 

Rep. Jill Billings was recently re-elected to serve the 95th District in the Wisconsin State Assembly. The 

95th district includes all of the city of La Crosse, town of Campbell and a portion of the town of Shelby. 
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